
Roadwork on North Street 
Issued: Nov. 4, 2019 
 
A contractor will be working on North Street from 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Monday, Nov. 4 to Wednesday, Nov. 6. During this time, the east entrance to 
the parking lot will be open. For more information, please visit the Village’s 
Current Projects page. 


